
 

EYFS Creative homework 

This half term the children will be learning all about their families, through our new 

Vehicle ‘Who am I? Who are you?’ Within this vehicle the children will be visited by a 

friendly Alien, who wants to learn all about them and then go back to their home 

planet to tell their friends and family all about their new friends on planet Earth.  

We will be looking at how we might be similar or different to each other. We will be 

making self-portraits, drawing members of their family, looking at the local 

community and thinking about our houses and homes. 

In order to support your children with their learning, we are inviting you to create a 

family tree with your child. This can be a design of your choice (please be as creative 

as possible).  

The family trees need to be in school for the Friday 13th October 2023. 

Here are some ideas to help inspire you.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children will receive 2 dojo points for their completed homework. 

Good luck, and please come and ask a member of staff if you need any help or 

support.  

Mrs Bacon and the EYFS Team. 


